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July 10, 1992 

B. N. Sinha, Ph.D. 
Water Resources Development 
Piedmont Regional Office 
Virginia water Control Board 
P. o. Box 11143 
Richmond, VA 23230 

e 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Alien, Virginia 23060 

• VIRGINIA POWER 

RE: SURRY POWER STATION - GROUNDWATER CERTIFICATE #SE-016B 

Dear Dr. Sinha: 

This is in response to your letter of June 30, 1992, concerning 
late submittal of the groundwater withdrawal report for the first 
quarter of 1992. The subject report was due April 20, 1992, but 
was sent to you on May 5, 1992. 

The delay in mailing the report was due to delays experienced in 
our· internal routing procedures for such correspondence, and simple 
oversight._ At that time, the reports were being forwarded from the 
station to our offices here in Richmond to be subsequently mailed 
to you. Since then, the process has been changed so that future 
reports will be sent in directly from the Surry Power Station to 
avoid such delays. 

Should you need additional information or have any questions about 
this matter, please contact Daniel James at (804) 273-2996. 

Sincerely, 

~.bL 
B. M. Marshall, P.E. 
Manager 
Water Quality _ 

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Document Control Desk 
Docket 50-280/50-281 
Washington, DC 20555 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Docket 50-280/50-281 
101 Marietta st., N.W. 
Suite 2900 
Atlanta, GA 30323 
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NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Docket 50-280/50-281 
Surry Power Station 
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